

# **Beecholme Newsletter February 24th, 2023**

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for attending the history museum event. We were so pleased that parents took the opportunity to visit all the classes to see and celebrate the children's great work. The children are definitely developing historical skills and becoming historians.

We constantly try to finding interesting and different ways for the children to learn. Having experiences like the museum, going on trips, having visitors and curriculum workshops all help children to remember historical facts and events and enjoy learning about the subject.

The children have settled in well and are enjoying their learning. They have focused on an Artist study this week and have produced some amazing pieces of art. Please ask them all about it.

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Sternberg



## **Best Attendance**

We are pleased to say that attendance is slowly improving at Beecholme.

The children are very keen to get 'Bobby' the attendance bear for their class. We have also introduced 'Progress Panda' who has now been named Polly by the School council. Polly will go to the class that has improved the most in their attendance.

Well done to **Year 3** with **96.4%** attendance and **Year 6** whose attendance improved by **1.5%**.



## **Change of Date**

Parent's Evening
Tuesday, 7th March 2023
3.00 p.m. -7.00p.m.



## ParentPay - Curriculum Workshops

Please check ParentPay and pay any outstanding debts for the various workshops recently held in school.

### Lettings

Are you wanting to hire a hall for your child's party?

Would you like a hall to run a club?

Would you like a hall for a family event?

If you or anyone you know is looking for a hall,

please contact the school office for the specific details for your event on **0208 640 4795** or

#### Strike Action

As we are sure you have seen in the news, teaching strikes have been proposed for the coming weeks. The **second** of these dates which affects our region is **Thursday, 2nd March 2023.** 

As it currently stands **Year 6** will be the only class that is closed and those children will need to remain at home unless the strike is called off.

All other children need to attend school on **Thursday, 2nd March 2023.** 

## **Available Places at Beecholme**

At present we have availability in all of our classes.

To maximise financial support from the government, it would be beneficial to fill the classes. The more pupils we have in the school, the more money we get from the government.

If you know of anyone who would like to join our Beecholme Family, please have them contact the School Office on 020-8640-4795.